WILLOW CREEK PASS VILLAGE ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

 North Routt Charter School
 January 19, 2014

6:00pm
 Board Members Present:  Jeanne Lodwick, Steve Warnke, Chris Chase, Kelly Subr and Carol Twitchell

Double H Management:   Hans Hochreiter, Sue Hochreiter

Call to Order: 6:15pm. 
Agenda-board added  1) Willow Point 2) conflict of interest publ.
Minutes-  


· Motion: Steve moved to approve minutes of  October 2014 and post annual mtg September 2014. Chris  2nd.  All approve.
Financial Statement-   Hans presented the financials as of  December 31, 2014 to the board.  Total cash accounts $101,660.80. Accounts receivable $27,402.44. Steve moved to approve the financials. Hans asked to postpone approval to the next meeting because of year end review.   

 Collections-Three Class A owners have more than one year outstanding balance. 
· Motion: Steve moved to proceed in accordance with their collection policy. Kelly 2nd. All approve.

 .   
ECC Report- Nothing new to report. 
OLD BUSINESS

Greenbelt Tree Removal- Still projected for a spring. If the contractor cannot meet his obligation the board will have to find somebody else.
Fencing- Open pasture-northside fence was fixed by Roger. Possible to do barbed wire and lay down in the winter.  Suggestion was made to possibly give Roger a  2 yr maintenance project. Carol suggested that the association have a work day and ask members to volunteer their time to fix fences.
Willow Point-Steve tabled discussion in order to contact the person responsible for the sign change.

Conflict of interest 

· Motion:  Kelly moved to update our conflict of interest policy with a conflict of interest statement to be written by an attorney and signed off by the board.  Chris 2nd.  
Discussion- Board needed more examples and information in order to decide if the conflict of interest policy paragraph in the Responsible Governance Policies requires further explanation or rewrite. Double H will assist in providing additional examples.
NEW BUSINESS
Bearss road-there was a question of this road getting snow plowed.  Board stated the road is not plowed as it is not up to county specs and therefore not up to association standards.

Board members were concerned about the slowness of the internet in the subdivision.  Chris said he will look into this.

Next meeting date March 16th, 2015 6pm NRCS.
 Adjourn-7:25pm
Respectfully submitted,

Sue Hochreiter

Double H Mgmt

